SATRAC

Date: 28/01/2025

Mr. Shashank

Cofcons Private Ltd,

#47, 1% Floor, 2" Cross, Kirloskar Layout,
Near Saptagiri Engineering College,
Bangalore 560073, Karnataka, India

Subject: Acknowledgement towards CSR activity.

Dear Mr. Shashank,

We, Satrac Engineering Private Limited, had undertaken the project of Reconstruction & Development
of a Government Primary School in Suggaiahnapalya, Nidavanda Village under its CSR initiatives for
the financial year 2023-24. This project was undertaken to facilitate a favourable & quality
infrastructure and a safer learning environment for the children which will further help in the socio-
economic growth of society. For this project we had engaged the services of Cofcons Private Ltd. for
the construction of the said school building.

We would like to acknowledge the services of Cofcons Private Ltd for providing us with the necessary
support in implementation of the aforesaid project and for completing the construction within
stipulated timelines.

Thanking You,

For, Satrac Engingering Private Limited
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Srinivas
Chief Financial Officer
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